
Cargill ACT prep workshop.  
Students planning to attend 
should be at the school, ready to 
depart by 7 am.

This workshop covers general 
ideas about the ACT test as well 
as specific information for each 
section of  the test: English, 
Math, Reading, and Science.

For more information about 
the workshop, please visit 
www.chadcargill.com.  

Kolache, fruit, juice, milk

Pancake, sausage, fruit, juice, 
milk

Breakfast pizza, fruit, juice, 
milk

Biscuit-n-chicken, fruit, juice, 
milk

Donut, fruit, juice, milk

Parents/ Guardians of  
Blackwell High School seniors 
are encouraged to attend a 
meeting on Tuesday, September 
27, at 6 pm in the school foyer 
regarding issues that affect 
seniors, such as the college 
admission process, ACT and 
SAT testing, the Texas Success 
Initiative (TSI), scholarship 
information, Selective Service 
registration, and other topics. 
Immediately following this brief  
presentation, everyone will move 
to the library to hear Mr. 
William Bloom, the Director of  
Financial Aid at Angelo State 
University, go over the financial 
aid process and current changes 
made to the Free Application for 
Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).  

Informational handouts will be 
given to parents/ guardians.  If  you 
are unable to attend, please call 
Lynsey Coalson, BHS counselor, at 
282-2311, or email at 

lcoalson@blackwellcisd.org to 
schedule an individual meeting 
time.

On Tuesday, October 4, 2016, 
from 9 am to 11 am,  flu shots 
will be available to the students, 
faculty, staff, and community of  
Blackwell.

If  you have not had your shot 
this year, come to the Blackwell 
CISD school cafeteria and take 
advantage of  the Nolan County 
wellness program.

There will be an ACT prep 
workshop at Anson High School 
on Thursday, October 6, from 
8:30 am to 11:30 am for any 
interested junior or senior 
student to attend. 

Transportation, cost of  
admission, and lunch will be 
provided for students who have 
not previously attended a Chad 

(Continued from page 1)
Physical Activity: Improving Your 
Blood Glucose with Medication’, 
and ‘Celebrating Diabetes 
Control: Having Your Cake (or 
Snack) and Eating It Too! While 
Avoiding Complications. The 
program is free, but you’ll want to 
come all 5 weeks. There will be 
food demos, hands on activities, 
and door prizes. Participantswill 
receive a recipe book full of  
diabetic friendly recipes at the end 
of  the 5 week program!

The program will start 
Thursday, October 6, 2016, and 
will continue each Thursday for 5 
weeks. We will meet at the Robert 
Lee Rec Hall that is attached to 
the show barn starting at 6 pm 
each Thursday. If  you have any 
questions, please contact Kandice 
Everitt, Coke County Extension 
Agent for Family and Consumer 
Science at 325-453-2461.  Please 
RSVP by October 4 to reserve a 
spot! 

Philly Cheesesteak sub, grilled 
onions & peppers, chips, fruit, 
milk

Homemade meatloaf, mashed 
potatoes, glazed carrots, hot roll, 
fruit, milk

Baked BBQ chicken, mac-n-
cheese, steamed spinach, bread, 
fruit, milk

Chicken Spaghetti, corn, 
salad, bread sticks, fruit, milk

Nacho supreme, refried beans, 
Spanish rice, fruit, milk

(Continued from page 5)
office.  The tag order is due by 
Thursday, September 22, 2016, 
to the swine validation 
chairman.  Swine validation will 
be held in November and will be 
set by the county stock show 
board of  directors.  
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